
 
*Subject to change  

 
The City of ​Edmonton is looking to assemble​ a small delegation of local entrepreneurs, artists, 
post-secondary representatives and professionals to travel to Nashville ​Councillor Ben 
Henderson​ to commemorate the 30th Anniversary of the sister-city relationship between 
Edmonton and Nashville.  
 
From March 1-3, 2020, delegates will learn about the journey Nashville has embarked on to 
brand itself “Music City.” Participants will hear from Nashville businesses and industry 
associations about how they have leveraged Nashville’s reputation as a country music 
destination to attract real estate investment, increase tourism, enhance the student experience 
and support small business growth. The sister-city celebration will kick into full swing at the 
Oilers vs. Predators hockey game on March 2. 
 
The City of Edmonton and Sister Cities of Nashville will make arrangements for business 
meetings, presentations, tours as well as tickets to the hockey game, and a sister-city reception.  
 
While some elements of the trip will be covered (ie. some of the planned activities and meals), 
interested delegates will be responsible to ​self-fund​ their trip to Nashville (ie. flight, 
accomodations, meals, travel to and from the airport). 
 
You are invited to share your Expression of Interest to ​externalrelations@edmonton.ca​ by 
February 7, 2020. Please complete the form that includes your full contact details, occupation 
and why you would like to be part of this delegation.  
 
The City will confirm the delegation by February 14, 2020.  
 
Note: Itinerary and activities subject to change. 
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